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Dear Students and Families of Year 12,  
 
I hope you are all well. Can I ask again that you read the information below carefully and 
please let me know if you have any questions.  
 
As we come to the end of our first week of welcoming more students back into school for some 
'face to face' sessions can I thank all students for the way they conducted themselves and for 
all families for continuing to communicate with us regularly to allow us to plan accordingly. On 
this note if your son/daughter did not come into school this week but you have since changed 
your mind and would like them to come in then please let me know. We continue to encourage 
pupils to come into school for their face to face sessions as this will obviously have some 
benefit but we completely understand that everyone's situation is different and acknowledge 
concerns around travel and other safety factors.  
 
From next week students will begin to have their 'face to face' lessons in ​some​ subjects and 
these will take place at school. The timetable for the 'face to face' lessons that will be taking 
place each day is below. Pupils will come in only for those lessons in the subjects they take. 
As ever the online lessons and directed work will continue in all subjects and all students 
regardless of whether they are coming in to school or not should continue to take part in virtual 
lessons and complete that work:  
 
  

Day:  Subjects  

Monday (Option Block A)  PE A-Level, PE BTEC (Single), History  

Tuesday (Option Block B) English Literature, Nautical Studies 

Wednesday (Option Block C)  ICT Cambridge National, Biology A-Level, 
PE: Extended Diploma (Group 1) 

Thursday (Option Block D) Applied Science BTEC, Maths 
PE: Extended Diploma (Group 2) 
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A few points to note:  
  
1. Pupils ​must​ arrive by 12:45. The sessions will start at 1pm.  
2. If using Public Transport a reminder all passengers are required to wear face covering. 
More details and examples can be found here: 
https://www.gov.uk/government/news/face-coverings-to-become-mandatory-on-public-transpor
t 
3. If your son/daughter will be travelling by bike please let us know.  
4. A reminder that further details regarding the safety measures we have in place can be found 
here:​ ​https://www.lns.org.uk/home/school-closure-covid-19/  
  
Can I ask that you please let us know if for some reason your son/daughter is not able to come 
into school on one of their allocated days. In some cases we have staff coming into school for 
these lessons only.  
 
This can be done by emailing me: ​mknight@lns.org.uk  
  
Any questions please don't hesitate to ask  
  
Kind Regards  
  
Mr Knight  
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